
Water SafetyMonth 2023

Water Safety starts with Safe Water

In the Aquatics world May is marked as Water Safety Month. This is the month that: Most
seasonal outdoor pools open, most Aquatics training occurs, and we prepare for the swim
season!

This year during the month of May we are concentrating on pool chemistry and chemical
safety.

VivoAquatics is here to support you by offering
opportunities all month to help you get ready for the
busy summer.

During the month of May, we will be offering virtual
training sessions, educational emails, specific Water
Safety Month tab on the knowledge base, and virtual
sessions with AquaStar and Orendia.

Vivo is here to help:
● Be your Aquatics experts
● Resource for industry
standards

● Equipment sourcing
● Technician partner
● Drive best practices
● Support your chemical
controller

There is no doubt that water safety starts with safe water, therefore you as pool
technicians, engineers and supporters are a vital part of Water Safety Month. The Aquatics
industry is predicting this to be the busiest pool season yet and VivoAquatics wants to do
everything we can to make it as safe as possible. Please Join us this month in celebrating
how great Water Safety is!

This months Water Safety Topics include:
✔ Testing & Basic Chemical usage
✔ Ancillary Chemical usage
✔ Recreational Water Illnesses
✔ VGB
✔ Chemical Safety
✔ Controller Training
✔ VivoPoint Training

Water Safety Starts With Safe Water


